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May 18, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Nick Goodell,  
 
 
The Tennessee Public Utility Commission has received your public comment(s) related to the 
suspension of utility service disconnections ordered during the State of Tennessee’s declared state 
of public health emergency as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. As with all related filings and 
correspondence received by the Commission, your comments have been added to the public record 
in Commission Docket No. 20-00047, which was established on March 24, 2020 to consider such 
issues.  
  
Information and data concerning the Commission’s actions related to utility service disconnections 
and the reports filed by the public utilities that it regulates may be found on the agency’s website 
at https://www.tn.gov/tpuc/agency/tpuc-covid-19-information.html and in Commission Docket 
No. 20-00047 at https://share.tn.gov/tra/dockets/2000047.htm.  Please note, the Commission does 
not have regulatory authority or jurisdiction over utility districts, utility cooperatives, or 
municipally-owned utilities like the Nashville Electric Service.   
 
Thank you for your interest is this important matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chairman Kenneth C. Hill 
 
Copy to Docket No. 20-00047       
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